PRIME CONNECTION



Courtesy of Berry Architecture + Associates

2012 Berry Architecture Wellness Ride

Registration is now open for the 4th annual Berry Architecture Wellness Ride. The ride takes place on August 25 and begins and ends at the Berry Architecture office at 5218-50th Avenue in downtown Red Deer. Cyclists can choose between a 50k or 100k route. The ride is a fundraiser for the Canadian Mental Health Association (CMHA) and the Central Alberta Brain Injury Society (CABIS), Last year, participants raised over \$30,000 for these organizations. Check out the website to register or to pledge online at wellnessride.ca.



Volume 1. Issue 6



Berry Architecture Wellness Ride



Berry Architecture Green Roof Progress

Installation is well underway on our green roof. There was a huge crane in our parking lot on May 12 to lift all the materials (including a tree stump and canoe) onto the roof. Living Lands Landscape is currently installing the stream, dry creek bed, raised planters, and mulch. Plant materials and seeding the vegetable gardens will be next. Thanks to the Hunting Hills High School Environment Club for their help after school on June 5! Click here for more pictures.

2012 Commuter Challenge Results

Berry Architecture's Results National Commuter Challenge Results

berryarchitecture.ca

A Powerful Change



As of May 1, Berry Architecture + Associates has switched to 100% sustainable green power for our building. The source is 100% wind power through Bow Valley Power. The cost of our electricity has not changed, and we are no longer using coal generated power! For more information, take a look at bowvalleypower.net. Check out Bow Valley Power's You Tube video at http://youtu.be/Ns1WEpyamjl.

Berry Architecture Volunteers at Camp Alexo

Berry Architecture has recently completed work on a long-term master plan for Camp Alexo, a summer camp for the Youth and Volunteer Centre (YVC). The YVC governs five independent programs. Two of these programs are nationally affiliated—Big Brothers Big Sisters and the Boys and Girls Club. Other programs within the agency include the 49th Street Youth Shelter and Camp Alexo. This camp makes it possible for children and youth who would otherwise not have the opportunity to attend camp to have a great camp experience. As part of our community service initiative, we will be working at Camp Alexo for a weekend in June to rebuild a deck on the Warden Hall building.

> SIGN UP NOW FOR PRIME CONNECTION UNSUBSCRIBE FROM PRIME CONNECTION